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Date: July 8, 2021 
 
 
 

 
We, NCR Corporation here declare that the device does not support channel 12 ~ 13 in 2.4GHz 
band and any non-US channels in all the operational mode(s) for the following product. 
 
FCC ID: JEH-9900-0101 
 
If you should have any question(s) regarding this declaration, please don’t hesitate to contact 
us. Thank you! 
 
 
 
 
 

 
----------------------------------------------- 
Bernard Toussant, Senior Manager, Compliance Engineering 
NCR Corporation 
Tel: 770-623-7473 
E-mail: bt123492@ncr.com 
 


